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To whom this may concern. I have my son that is in the woodburn school district and 

I support the decision of allowing ice agents on school grounds to apprehend criminal 

aliens. I can't believe that I have to email a testimony regarding this issue to voice our 

concerns. If this gets repealed and passed where ice agents can't come on school 

grounds it will be set precedent for people to pass anti-police agenda and not let any 

law enforcement to come and catch criminals. This will set precedent for criminals to 

come on school grounds knowing they are protected and won't be caught. In all short 

do not pass any anti-ice or any anti law enforcement agenda that concerns our kids 

going to school. Better yet we need more law enforcement available for our kids and 

teachers alike. 


